
PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 723550 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

27th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In preparation of the Phonics Screening check, we are holding a ‘Phonics information’ session in school, on 

Tuesday 7th March at 2:45pm and also at 4.15pm.  This session will provide a great opportunity for you to 

understand how we teach phonics in school and guidance how you can best support your children, ready for 

this important check.  These checks will take place during the Summer Term.   

You will also have the chance to find out more about the range of resources used as part of the check.  

If you are able to come along, please complete the slip below, stating which time you would like to come, 

and return to school as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S Leather (Miss) 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

Child’s name   ………………………………   Class …………………………….. 

 

I will / will not be attending the phonics session on Tuesday 7th March 2017. 

 

             Time*: 2.45pm session                                  4.15pm session   

 

 

*Please tick your preferred session 

 

Signed …………………………….Parent/Carer          Date ………………………….. 

 


